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                      6 CONVENT PLACE  

 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

Advanced Appointments at the Primary Care Centre 

 

The GHA would like to inform all its service users that advanced appointments at Primary 

Care will be released for the month of may  on Monday 4th May (Friday 1st May being a 

public holiday). Normal emergency weekend cover will be available at the PCC on the 1st 

May from 10 to 11 and 5 to 6. The PCC staff regret any inconvenience caused. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


